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We are getting some of our buses repaired on recall status. 

We are in the process of getting ready to hire a new driver. 

 

Our bus driver’s been working on trying to keep the buses and wash stall clean.  They 

been helping the Truant officers on a daily basis which seems to be working out good. 

 

The mechanics been keeping busy working on the buses and district vehicles.  The 

driver’s write up the buses/vehicles when needed and the mechanics get right on it and try to fix 

the problem.  They are doing a good job keeping up with the write ups. 

 

The office staff been working on entering bus registrations, viewing video’s from the 

buses that have referrals to find out what happened on the buses-behavior issues, working on 

billing , driver’s time and trips.  

 

The propane tanks are up and running in town and out in Babb.  The bus garage doors 

will be getting serviced by our mechanics shortly. 

 

The district vehicles are getting checked out weekly so if you need a vehicle try to get 

your paperwork in to us 2 weeks in advance if possible with a budget number and Supervisor 

signature.  Same for activity trips. 

  

 We been having daily morning meetings they are going good everybody is on the 

same page and questions are answered right there.  

 

 We had a total of 51 activity trips for the month of September.  This concludes our report.  

 


